
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                                         
 

           22nd  September 2015 
 

Harvest Festival - Friday 2nd October 9.15am 
 
 

Dear Parents  
 

Our Harvest festival service will take place at St. Andrew’s Church on Friday 2nd October at 9.15am. 

During the service the children will be performing poems, songs and prayers which give thanks for 

this special time of year. We would like to extend a warm welcome to all our families to come and 

join us at St Andrew’s. After the service, we will be serving refreshments back in the school hall and 

hope that you will be able to come along for tea, coffee and cake. 

As in previous years, we will be asking the children to donate either a ‘shoe-box sized’ container of 

fruit and vegetables and/or a donation of money in an envelope. All gifts will be taken to the altar 

during the service.  

After lunch on Friday, some of the produce will be delivered by our pupils to local residents and the 

remaining produce will be sold by the Class 4 pupils at a Harvest Sale from 3.15 p.m. on the Friday 

afternoon in the Parent Shelter.  All donations of money and the proceeds from this sale will go to 

the local food bank. 

We thank you for your support. 

 

 

Mrs Hendry 

Head Teacher 
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